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SEATTLE 1, WASHINGTON

May 8, 1962

Mr. Click Relander
% Yakima Herald
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

Thank you very much for your letter of April 18,
giving me information as to the Indian name of the
Columbia. I am doing a special article on the Columbia
Power System - but it is so statistical that I doubt if
I can sell it. As I am limited to 5,000 words, I do
not have space in which to quote authorities, but I
will keep your letter for reference. I am grateful to
you and hope to meet you some day. I will enjoy reading
your book. I trust you have recovered from your recent
indisposition.

Best wishes,






